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NOTICE TO ALL STAKEHOLDERS 
 

CLOSURE OF OFFICE DURING 2021 CHRISTMAS & NEW YEAR PERIOD 

All stakeholders are advised that the 

CAAF Personnel (PEL) Licensing Office will CLOSED 

from 20th – 31st December 2021 (8 working days). 

 

Industry stakeholders are requested to liaise with the PEL office to 

ensure that all services are concluded prior to the closure on 20th 

December 2021 or await the re-opening on 3rd January 2022. 
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The PEL Office will be closed for business from Monday 20th Dec 2021 and will reopen 

on Monday 03rd January 2022.  

 

The following are the last exam sitting dates:- 

06th Dec 2021 - Engineering Exams 

08th Dec 2021 – Air Law & Type Rating Exams 

10th Dec 2021 – Cyber Exams 
 

Last day for submission of applications is 10th Dec 2021.  

All PEL documents are to be collected before the end of business Friday, 17th Dec 2021. 

 

We appreciate your co-operation on this matter. 

 

THANK YOU! 


